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Heller Praises Pahrump VA Clinic Progression

(Washington, DC) – United States Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement after receiving an update from the United States Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) that the contract for construction of the VA clinic in Pahrump has been awarded.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]“Veterans in Nevada deserve modern VA facilities that can meet the local demand for care. The new Pahrump outpatient clinic brings much-needed health care access to local veterans in Nevada. I’m pleased to finally hear the VA clinic in Pahrump is one step closer toward completion and appreciate the continued communication from the local VA hospital in Las Vegas. From day one, I have committed to holding the VA accountable to the timelines it has provided to communities across the state, and Pahrump is no exception. As we get closer to the completion of this clinic, I will continue pressing the VA to ensure this project is carried out in a timely manner.”   
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